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I am still searching for an evaluation form for the position of Career and Technology Education
Director. I will develop an evaluation form locally. I did have a summative evaluation
conference with Jack Dillard. We discussed his responsibilities as the Career and Technology
Education Director of our school district. The CATE department will become much more
important to our high school students with the new HB 5 requirements. The current
enrollment in the CATE programs at our high school is 400 students. Jack Dillard is currently on

a two year t2 month term contract. I am rating his performance as exceeds in most of the
categories that we discussed. I recommend extending his two year 12 month term contract by
one year which will make his new contract extend through June 30, 20L7.


